GATEWAY TOWNHOMES BOARD MEETING

MINUTES

October 2014 through June 2016
The Gateway Townhome Board of Directors did not hold a Board of Directors meeting between October 2014 and July 18, 2016. The Board did communicate with management via telephone and email. Other than the roofing that was approved by a vote of the owners and ongoing legal matters, no bids were solicited or contracts entered into during this time period.
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